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'Can you help me ẁ 
tr ice  family tree?’v

I
\ \f \S  wondering 
if any of your 
readers could 

help me with my 
family tree 
research?

My great grandmoth­
er, Margret Lavinia 
Thomas, was bom in 
Llanblelhian in 1884 and 
it seems as if she was 
part of a large family 
group, but 1 have little 
information on their 
descendants. She left 
Llanblethian for work in 
London where she mar­
ried my great grandfa­
ther Herbert Wadlow in

She had five children, 
thtl youngest a daughter 
w»o died aged two. She, 
unfortunately, died the 
same year, 1918, and 
with her husband away 
in the army, her four

sons were all put into, 
care.

According to the 1881 
census, she had the fol­
lowing relatives living 
and working in 
Llanblethian -  Thomas 
Thomas (b 1850), her 
father, a dairy farmer of 
New House, Broadway; 
Isaac Thomas (b 1860), 
uncle, carpenter. New 
House, Broadway; 
Hopkin Thomas (b 
1862), uncle, saddler. 
East Village, Cowbridge; 
John Thomas (b 1864), 
uncle, baker and flour 
dealer, Llanblethian.

Any help your readers 
can give me on this ft 
ily would be very we 
come.
Mike VVadlow, 
Orpington, Kent
FOOTNOTE: Contact 
the writer through The 
GEM at the address on 
this page.


